
Serving: Hernando, Hillsborough, Manatee, Pasco, and Pinellas Counties 

 

Chairman: Ray Davis, Vice Chairman: John Mahaffy, 

            Financial Secretary: Darlin Wilhelm, Recording Secretary: 

Paula Coffey, Sgt. At Arms: Chuck Darling 
    

Winter 2020 Meetings 

Wednesday, January 8, 2020                      Region 8 (tentative)  

 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020                  speaker to be determined 

 

Wednesday, March 11, 2020                       UAW Legal Services 

 
All meetings start at 11:30am at: St. Stefanos Greek Orthodox Church, 3600 76th St. N. St 

Petersburg, 33713 

 

*****NEW DROP IN CENTER DAYS***** 
 

Drop in Center Address: 

9430 Seminole Blvd. Seminole, Florida 33772                                                                          

Phone: (727) 548-4380 or (727) 548-4319 Fax (727) 548-4380 

Tuesday and Thursday 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Since September 2019, the Drop In Center is open 

on Tuesdays, and Thursdays           

 

*NOTICE* Please make note of this change! We will no longer be 

open on Mondays and Fridays. *NOTICE*  

  

  
FLORIDA SUN COAST COUNCIL   OF   

RETIRED UAW WORKERS   

9430  Seminole Blvd., Seminole, FL  33772   

P hone   ( 727 )   548 - 4380  or  (727) 548 - 4319     

Fax (727) 548 - 4380   
  

  



                                        Chairman’s Report   

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

What a great start we had with our September meeting, continuing in October, and November! 

Attendance was up, speakers were good, and our donuts were delicious. Many new members 

have joined this fall, and many members we hadn’t seen for a time, started back. It feels good to 

have that much excitement in our council. We have had a good response this year of members 

signing up for dues, and from those who have been paying, increasing to $3.00. Thank you! 

Thank you! Thank you! This is the only way we will be able to keep our Retiree Councils, and 

Drop-In Centers open. Retiree councils do not receive any money from the General Fund, only 

from the dues we pay.   

We are looking forward to 2020. We will continue to provide meaningful meetings, and we are 

working on speakers for January, and February as we go to press. We will have UAW Legal 

Services at our March 11th meeting. It’s very important that you continue to attend the monthly 

meetings, and utilize our drop in center when you have benefit questions, or problems. 

If you would like to be included in our “monthly meeting reminder” email, please 

email me at davisrc11@aol.com, and I will include you in our Florida Sun Coast 

list. This monthly email is sent in a “blind copy” mode, so others will not see 

your email address. I respect your privacy, and only mail monthly meeting 

reminders, or official UAW announcements. 

    

 

  
 

In Solidarity,  

 

Ray Davis, Chairman  

mailto:davisrc11@aol.com


                                                           

 
.  

                                                   

* V-CAP is our voice in government. Union dues are not used for 

campaign contributions. We need retirees to contribute to V-CAP! Stand 

with your Union! Call us and we will help you get signed up.   
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